
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Thursday 25th April 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, our new topic is Harry Potter.  As part of this topic, I would like to sort the pupils 

into a Hogwarts house for the remainder of the year.  Their usual Norwood houses will still 

continue as normal.  In order to do this, each pupil will be given a cupcake, containing one of the 

four house colours.  Pupils will not know which colour will be inside until they eat the cupcake. 

There are no nuts in the cake.  

 

In order for your child to take part in this and eat their cupcake in school each pupil needs 

permission.  Please complete the reply slip below and return to school by the morning of Friday 3rd 

May 2019.  

 

Any questions, please ask. 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                                        Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 5 Class Teacher                                   Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 

 

Name of child: _______________________________________ 

 

I give/do not give permission for my child to eat the cupcake in school on Friday 3rd May in order 

to be put into their Harry Potter house. 

 

 

 

Signed:                                                                                       Date: ___________________________                                                       

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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